
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

SEABORNE AIRLINES ANNOUNCES NEW SERVICE TO VIEQUES, PUERTO RICO 
 

Christ iansted,  St.  Croix,  March 1 st,  2010—Seaborne Airlines continues to expand their service in 
the Virgin Islands and Puerto Rico with the announcement of direct flights to their newest exciting 
destination—Vieques, Puerto Rico.  Starting March 18th, the airshuttle service will offer multiple daily 
supplemental availability flights from San Juan Isla Grande Airport and St. Croix’s Henry E. Rohlsen 
Airport. With up to 6 daily flights available, Vieques is now more accessible than ever, and your travel 
will be a breeze aboard Seaborne’s comfortable and convenient airshuttle.  With fares as little as $59.50 
each way to Vieques during the month of March, it’s never been a better time to take advantage of 
Seaborne’s service and explore the beautiful and alluring Vieques.  
 
Voted the BEST Caribbean Island by Travel & Leisure Magazine, Vieques is coming into its own as one of 
the world’s premiere travel destinations. The internationally renowned W Hotel will be opening the 
doors of its very first Caribbean property in Vieques this spring with the W Retreat & Spa, bringing a 
luxurious, high-end spa retreat experience to this area of the Caribbean. Seaborne is proud to offer 
service that will exceed the expectations of all travelers going to and from Vieques, and will 
exponentially enhance their experience of the island.  
 
Seaborne has been continually growing their services in the U.S. Virgin Islands and Puerto Rico since 
their arrival in 1993, and is proud to provide the travelers of this community with the most convenient 
and comfortable travel experience to be had. The seaplane flies between downtown Christiansted , St. 
Croix and Charlotte Amalie, St. Thomas, and the airshuttle provides flights between the airports of St. 
Croix, St. Thomas and San Juan—and now Vieques.  
 
To celebrate their new ventures and invite more passengers to enjoy the seaplane and airshuttle 
experience, Seaborne has announced a March Madness special promotion running though this month 
that includes a St. Croix/St. Thomas WEEKender fare of as little as $59.50 each way and fares to and 
from San Juan as little as $69.50 each way.  It’s never been a better time to take advantage of all 
Seaborne has to offer and island hop your way around the U.S. V.I., Puerto Rico and Vieques.  
 
For more information or to book your tickets, please call 866-FLY-USVI in St. Croix and St. Thomas, and 
787-292-6656 in San Juan or visit us online at seaborneairlines.com.  
 
For more information on this release, please contact Katie Walsh at Katie@mediamate.net or (340) 773-
4466.  
 


